Special Budget Meeting of Bath Town Board
	Budget Workshop

Date & Time:		October 20, 2022			4:00PM
	
Place:			Town Board Room			Municipal Building

Present:		Supervisor, Ronald Smith; Councilpersons, John Lysyczyn, Hal Bailey, William Glosick

Absent:		Councilman Roger Knowles 

Also Present:		Bookkeeper, Jill Cermak

No Public attended

Supervisor Smith opened the special meeting of the Bath Town Board at 4:00PM with the pledge to the flag.

Bookkeeper, Jill Cermak presented the proposed budget reflecting the following changes:
1.) Medicare rates from the approved plan where added.  This was a savings of approximately $23,000.
2.) Increased DB fund by $113,000 for roads
3.) Moved $25,000 from DB Fund Balance which is included in the $113,000 for roads
4.) A fund was increased from $265,000 to $275,000.
The tax rate for this preliminary budget is:
Town outside of village:	4.545648 (increased .205068%)
Village of Bath		1.181232 (decrease -1.567317%)
Village of Savona		1.181232 (decrease -.388523%)

Savona Fire Department is requesting a 10% increase.  The Board asked for clarification of the budget that was submitted for the Savona Fire Department.  Tabled for next meeting.

Motion made by Councilman Lysyczyn, seconded by Councilman Glosick to hold a Public Hearing for the 2023 Budget on November 3, 2022 at 4:00pm.

Motion made by Councilman Lysyczyn, seconded by Councilman Glosick to hold a final budget meeting November 9, 2022 at 4:00pm.

Motion made by Councilman Lysyczyn, seconded by Councilman Glosick to adjourn the meeting of the Bath Town Board at 4:55pm.  Passed unanimously

Respectfully submitted,

Rhonda Tobias
Bath Town Clerk


